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We are also very pleased to announce that 
Ms Yong is expected her second child in 
early November. We also want to wish her 
a happy and healthy pregnancy.

Ms Yong

Dear Families,
We have really enjoyed all the enrichment 
that our partnership with Wigmore Hall has 
given us this year and we are so excited about 
continuing our work for the next two years. This 
week we had a soprano come to sing for our 
children and only a few weeks ago we had a 
west end performer!

I would also like to say a huge thank you to 
the PSA for organising the Year 6 career event 
which was brilliant. Thank you to everyone 
involved in making it happen.

Finally, we appreciate that the end of the year 
is busy with trips, sports days, assemblies and 
performances. We ask you to try and make 
just one of the events and share in the fun with 
your children.

I am looking forward to seeing you all at the 
approaching Chestival!

Have a great weekend,

Mrs Horwood

 • Monday 1st July – Piano Concert 3pm

 • Tuesday 2nd July – Violin Concert 2:30pm 
Cancelled

 • Tuesday 2nd July – KS1 Sports Day

 • Wednesday 3rd July – KS2 Sports Day

 • Friday 5th July – Adoptive Parents Coffee 
Morning 9-10am

 • Friday 5th July – Bake off for Chestival

 • Saturday 6th July – Chestival 1-5pm

 • Monday 8th July – Y2 trip to KidZania

 • Tuesday 9th July – Rock Steady Concert  
10-11am and 2-3pm

 • Wednesday 10th July – Children meet their 
new class teacher

 • Thursday 11th July – Y3 trip to KidZania

 • Friday 12th July - Y2 end of year performance 
2:30-3:30pm

 • Monday 15th July – Year 6 performance to 
parents 6-7pm

 • Tuesday 16th July – Reception end of year 
Celebration Assembly 9am

 • Thursday 18th July – Y4 Bernie Grant Concert

 • Friday 19th July – Y6 Bernie Grant Exhibition 
6-7pm

 • Monday 22nd July – Y6 Leavers Prom 5-7pm

 • Tuesday 23rd July - End of Term 2pm

Dates for your diary

Goodbye to Ms Kancheva

As you know for the past 5 years our 
wonderful Ms Kancheva has been working 
with us at Chestnuts. She started as a 
Teaching assistant and this year took on the 
challenge of training to be a teacher. We 
are very pleased for her and very proud of 
her that she is now fully qualified. Well done 
Ms Kancheva. Ms Kancheva will be leaving 
us today in order to take up a teaching 
post in her new school in Enfield. We wish 
her all the best.

Weather

The weather seems to be completely 
unpredictable at the moment! Please do 
your best to make sure your child is dressed 
appropriately each day for whatever the 
weather might hold. If it is hot please make 
sure you put sun block on your child before 
they come to school.



Year 3 & 5 Trip to Park View

This week Years 3 & 5 were lucky enough to go to Park View School to see their fantastic 
production of “Grease” – the performance was brilliant and the children had a great time….

Yearbook 2019

Since September a group of hardworking 
students ranging from Year 4 to Year 6 have 
spent countless hours putting their creative 
minds together to develop the most incredible 
Yearbook possible. The yearbook will consist of 40 
pages and a very uniquely designed front cover.

If you would like to purchase a yearbook this 
year, you will need to follow the following link: 
allyearbooks.co.uk/buy/9975

You will be asked to fill in your name, your child’s 
name and how many copies you would like to 
buy. Books will be distributed the week of July 
15th–19th.

If you want a Yearbook you must purchase it 
before 3pm on Monday 1st July.

If you have any questions please contact Ms 
Baniuk in Bolt Class.
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Play Scheme

If you need a place in the Summer 
Play Scheme, which runs from 
Wed 24th July until Friday 16th 
Aug, please pick up a form from 
the school office or download 
one from our website. Places are 
filling up fast to please let us know 
as soon as possible if you need a 
place.

Y6 Careers Carrousel

A big thank you to all the fantastic 
parents, carers and friends who 
came along to the Year 6 careers 
event. We had a wonderful variety 
of different occupations for the 
children to learn about including a 
Scientist researching into HIV and 
Malaria, a Film and Installation 
Artist, a Publisher, an IT Systems 
expert specialising in transport, a 
Space communications expert, 
a gallery curator, a composer, a 
solicitor to name most but not all.

We really appreciate you giving up 
your time to come and talk to us.

CHESTIVAL IS NEARLY HERE!

SAT 6TH JULY 1-5pm
Come along and enjoy the day! We have Games, 
Beat the goalie, Face painting, Bar, BBQ, Bric a 
Brac, Popcorn, Bouncy castle, Candyfloss, Tea 
room, Arts and Crafts, School Uniform stall, festival 
stall plus NEW for this year: Lego ‘walk of pain’ and 
lots more. 

To all children: get those forms in soon to be 
included in the 2019 CHESTNUTS GOT TALENT. 
You are all so talented and we LOVE to watch 
your performances - singing, rapping, dancing, 
acrobatics, drama. ANYTHING GOES!

Events at school just can’t run without the help 
of amazing volunteers – Please give up an hour 
of your time to help for this year’s Summer fair by 
visiting this link – https://volunteersignup.org/M9KPX. 
It takes 1 min to sign up for a stall and your help is 
very much appreciated to make it a fabulous day 
for all. HUGE thanks.

Many parents have asked the PSA to try and 
reduce the amount of use plastic cups that events 
sometimes incur, so this year also brings the first 
year that we will be running a new scheme to 
encourage the use of reusable plastic cups. Its very 
exciting and a step in the right direction to reduce 
our plastic waste. 

Remember to bring in your donations for the 
Tombola on FRIDAY 28th JULY and take part in the 
Non School Uniform day. You can also leave any 
donations, raffle prizes or School uniform with office. 

SEE YOU THERE!!!

Netball Tournament

We are really proud 
of our netball 
players as last 
Friday they entered 
a tournament at 
Highgate School. 

They played 6 games, one 4 and 
lost 2. We are very pleased to let 
you know that we came 9th out of 
18 overall. Well done players.


